

Treasury Management Network Newsletter

29 May 2020

Advisor Update

Welcome to the May Treasury Management Network Newsletter

Firstly – I hope this finds you well and best wishes in these challenging times ahead and thank you for joining us at our events online over the last month.

As we move into further new territory we are seeing new events on an almost daily basis. The UK for the first time has sold negative yielding bonds – a sign many investor will see as a further move to an even lower BOE base rate and potentially a signal to negative interest base rate for the first time in the UK, a step the central bank has previously rejected.

As Covid-19 further impacts Local Authority finances the Local Government Association have assessed Local Authorities in England alone may

Events and Webinars

CIPFA and CCLA Sustainable Treasury Management Webinar –

24th of June

Recordings available on the Website for Subscribers soon!

The next economic update webinar will be live in July

More webinars on the latest topics and guidance soon to be announced.

To book please visit our website.

Treasury Home

require up to £10 billion in extra funding to finance the budget deficits created by this emergency. This figure is in addition to the extra £3.3 billion in funding allocated by Central Government. Councils have been sending estimates into MHCLG to capture the impact of the crisis on public services.

As we go ahead with these significant challenges at the Treasury Network we will continue to support you with new content on sustainability, the latest views on the economic situation and how to manage treasury risks in these unprecedented times. Our next event, free to all TMN subscribers, will be on sustainability in partnership with CCLA and will cover;

- Exploration of environmental, social and governance factors when considering possible investments
- Exploring views about 'the next big' thing for responsible investment
- Application and considerations for organisations

- Stewardship of assets and engagement
- And delve into the incredibly important issue of workplace mental health and other important topics

Best wishes,

Richard Lloyd-Bithell

CIPFA Pensions and Treasury Management Advisor

Network and CIPFA News

Rob Whiteman: Commercialisation in the wake of Covid-19

https://www.lgcplus.com/finance/rob-whiteman-commercialisation-in-the-wake-of-covid-19-27-05-2020/

Responding to Covid-19: How Waltham Forest Council's finance team is tackling the crisis

https://www.publicfinance.co.uk/news/2020/05/responding-covid-how-waltham-forest-councils-finance-team-tackling-crisis

Spelthorne receives 90% of commercial rent despite Covid disruption

Spelthorne Borough Council has received 90% of its March quarter rent due on its commercial assets, despite the economic disruption caused by the coronavirus pandemic.

https://www.publicfinance.co.uk/news/2020/05/spelthorne-receives-90-commercial-rent-despite-covid-disruption

Treasury Management Advisor

Richard Lloyd-Bithell

Treasury Management Advisor +44 (0)7748 396985 richard.lloyd-bithell@cipfa.org



If you are unable to see the message above clearly, **read it online.**

You have received this email either because you are a network subscriber or because you are on our customer database and in accordance with the personal preferences we hold for you. If you no longer wish to receive Treasury Management Network emails please **update your preferences**. Find out more about our **privacy policy**.

The Chartered Institute of Public Finance and Accountancy, 77 Mansell St, London, E1 8AN Registered with the Charity Commissioners of England and Wales No. 231060 and with the Office of the Scottish Charity Regulator No.SC037963 © CIPFA 2020. All rights reserved.